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NOTICE BOARD CONTENTS 
Maths No Problem 

Harvest 
FOSS—WhatsApp and Dyson 

Letters to read 
 
 

Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 21st October—Half Term 
Monday 2nd November Return to school for Term 2— 
 

        

Thank-you for your generosity in donations 
for our Harvest Festival.  
Mrs Dallyn has very kindly offered to take  
produce to the Filling Station for us. 
Thankfully the weather held off and we were 
able to hold our service outside and COVID 
safe.  
Thank you also to Mrs Fisher to leading our 
service. 
 
 

 
 

Have a wonderful half term! 
 

Today we break up for the October Half term. School term resumes on Monday 2nd November.  
 
There are a number of letters that will be attached with this weeks newsletter– a letter from the Local 
Authority regarding COVID and a letter from Mrs Matthews related to parents guide and access for Maths 
No Problem. This will be particularly important should there be a local or class bubble  lockdown. If you 
haven't already please sign up for this access over half term. 

Brand New Dyson 
 
Hi everyone. As you know our main 
fundraiser of the year is the summer 
Fete and due to Covid we were unable to 
run our usual raffle and our top prize of a 
Dyson Big Ball Animal 2 worth £299 – 
brand new and boxed. We wondered 
before we look further afield are there 
any parents or friends of parents or 
family that you know of that may be 
thinking about buying a new vacuum 
cleaner? If so we would love to give you a discount and sell it 
to you for only £200! All proceeds obviously going to the FOSS 
(Friends of Stanton School charity) and therefore ultimately 
benefit our children.  
 
WhatsApp group for Stanton Parents: 
 
Would you like to join the WhatsApp Parents group – we use it 
for information only and asking questions such as: When is 
non uniform day? Is the music teacher coming the last week of 
term? Is there a TD next month? You can ask us any questions 
and there’s always someone who knows the answer. It’s so 
useful, for example one parent last month notified us that the 
motorway was shut around pickup time which meant a whole 
load of extra traffic passing the school which impacted on 
some of us getting to school on time. If you would like to join 
please drop Sarah Robinson a text on 07595 163949 (Niah & 
Bonnies mum) who will get you added on. It’s open to 
everyone  


